
ask each member of their Faculty at the head of a Department 

~ or a report, which they could boil down to something readable. 

Dean Dve felt that we should continue to print the list of 

winners of scholarships. Dr. Johnson suggested that we ought 

to have a statistical officer whose business it would be to 

colledt all statistics. The Deans felt that the research 

report was worth printing and should be continued.

The meeting was adjourned to meet again at 2.30 

Tuesday, February 7th, 1933.

Principal


